
 

 

Please follow the designated routes during arrival and dismissal. This will ensure the safety of all of our 

students and the flow of traffic in the afternoon. 

K/1st Grade will follow the yellow and orange routes. In the afternoon, K will dismissal from the soccer 

lot. 

2nd-5th will follow the blue and green routes. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


